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GFWC -Womanõs Club of   
Deerfield Beach                              

 

 
Bett’s Bits 

 

Hi All, Our clubhouse landscaping is really making a difference.  
Thanks to Linda Marshallôs design we now have a beautiful front pa-
tio and butterfly garden, and our arbor and pathway is starting to 
shape up.  A special thanks to all the members who attended the 

Broward County Water Matters Expo 
and brought back 2 bushes or trees 
each for our gardens.  It is a good be-
ginning.  People are stopping by just to 
say how nice it looks.   
 

Our members turned out with gloves 
and shovels to help transform the west 
side of 
our 
build-
ing by 

digging up some grass, mixing in the 
compost and planting around the 
trees.   
 

We will have another opportunity to 
pick up free plants at the Deerfield 
Beach Earth Day Spring Festival in 
Pioneer Park on April 30.  The city will hand out plants starting at 
4:00 p.m. Our club will have a booth, come by to say hi, help staff the 
booth and pick up some free plants for our clubhouse.  Thanks to 
Sheree Thomas for the butterfly plants, we already have butterflies 
flitting around our garden. 
  
We are having a combined day/evening group installation ceremony 
this year.  We are one club, not two, and everyone should be in-
volved in the ceremony.  To make this happen (and to avoid conflict 
with the Focal Point fund raiser) we are having the April meeting on 
Thursday the 14th at 7:00 p.m. We are planning a fun wine and 

cheese evening; I hope to see everyone there.     
Take good care, Bett 

 



 
 

Kevin Wood             Owner/Operator 

 

 

 

954-428-1448 
Air Conditioning/Refrigeration  

Residential/Commercial 

Sales/Service/Installation 

Kevin0963                 #CAC1813916 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Scholarship – Fay 
Swalley 

 
We will be able to fund two 

scholarships this year, one to a 

High School Senior and another to 
a woman returning to school. 
 
 

 

 

April  Birthdays  
 
Nancy Nielsen  4/1 
Jackie Castro   4/2 
Denise Bogner  4/3 
Bobbi-Jo Bernstein 4/6 
Paula Breckenridge 4/8 
Marti Mc Geary  4/13 
Maureen Kenny  4/16 
Maureen Kenny  4/16 
Soutien Peng         4/24 
Linda Rozen  4/28 

 
 

Kitty Cole - Relay for Life Luminary Chair  
 
Sign up to help at Relay for Life Saturday, April 

16 at the Luminary 
Booth.   Choose a 
time, 4 p.m. - 
Dusk.  

 
 

 

 

 

Mary McKenna – Corresponding Secretary 

Please let me know if someone is ill or requires a 

greeting card to be sent for any reason, 954-427-6525 

   

 

AN IRISH PRAYER  

Submitted by Mary McKenna 

 

May God give you for every storm, a rainbow, 

For every tear, a smile, 

For every care, a promise, 

And a Blessing in each trial, 

For every problem life sends,  

A faithful friend to share, 

For every sign, a sweet song, 

And an answer, for each prayer 

 
Membership 

Phyllis Mavrikis  - Membership Chair 
 

Many thanks to the Phone Tree callers who spent time 

every month calling members to see who would be 

coming to the meeting.  This valuable information lets 

the Hostesses know how many chairs/tables need to 

be set up, along with how much refreshments will be 

needed. 

Our wonderful callers:  Sally Chase, Kitty Cole, El-

eanor DeBoo, Barbara Gardner, Pat Pollotta, Geri 

Szurma, Anita VonHold,  Myra Wells, and Bea Wil-

liamson.  Your time and help are very much appreci-

ated!  

Express Air, Inc.  



   

APRIL MEETING - NOTE!!!!! 
 
 
 

THURSDAY, April 14,   7:00 p.m. 
 

New Officers Installation 
The daytime and evening groups will combine for the installation meeting; 
we will have wine, cheese and goodies, business casual attire.  (no charge).  
(No meeting on Tuesday, April 12.)  
 
Mary Powell, State President Elect, will install our officers.  She has chosen 
the Hacienda Girls Ranch as her 2 year project; don’t miss this chance to 
meet her.   (Come at 1:00pm for an hour or so and help us set up the meet-
ing room.) 

 
 

May 10, 2016 PROGRAM  
Katharine J. Hendrickson – Broward County Park Naturalist - Deerfield Island Park history 

 

                                     
       Dues are Due 
It's that time of the year 
again!  Time for your Womanôs 
Club annual dues - $40.  Please 
pay by the May meeting. 

 

Welcome New Members 
 

Maggie Fernandez 

1702 Andros Isle, 6-1,  

Coconut Creek,  33066 

             954-696-2199   BD August 

                             22maggie@mvtconsulting.com  
 

 

Lyann Mannella 

PO Box 1667, Boca Raton 33429 

561-449-9314  BD July 3 
lyannmannella@icloud.com 

 

Angela Grasso 

330 SE 20
th
 Avenue, Apt 210,  Deerfield Beach 33441 

203-468-6834  BD February 2 

angiebaby131@ad.com  

 

Ellyse Plotkin 

1998 NE 7
th
 Street, #107, Deerfield Beach, 33441 

732-735-6699  BD March 6 
emp1rnc@aol.com 

mailto:22maggie@mvtconsulting.com
mailto:lyannmannella@icloud.com
mailto:angiebaby131@ad.com
mailto:emp1rnc@aol.com


 
 

Chaplain – Thomasina O’Shea 
 

The Friend Who Just Stands 
William Carlos Williams 

 

When trouble comes your soul to try, 

You love the friend who just "stands by." 

Perhaps there's nothing he can doð 

The thing is strictly up to you; 

For there are troubles all your own, 

And paths the soul must tread alone; 

Times when love cannot smooth the road 

Nor friendship lift the heavy load, 

But just to know you have a friend 

Who will "stand by" until the end, 

Whose sympathy through all endures, 

Whose warm handclasp is always yoursð 

It helps, someway, to pull you through, 

Although there's nothing he can do. 

And so with fervent heart you cry, 

"God bless the friend who just 'stands by'!"  

“CUISINE OF THE REGION”  
 Food and Wine Tasting 

 

The N.E. Focal Point CASA, Inc. will host its major 

fundraiser,   ñCuisine of the Region,ò 

on Wednesday evening, April 13, 

2016 at  the Hillsboro Club, 901 

Hillsboro Mile (A1A), Hillsboro 

Beach from  5:30 ï 9:00 pm.  Live 

and Silent Auction. 

 Tickets are on sale.  Please call 954-480-4460. 

 

          Our club purchased 4 tickets and every 

memberôs name was placed in a drawing. 

Winners are: Eleanore DeBoo, Kitty Cole, 

Ellyce Plotkin and Mary McKenna.   
 

 

  
 

At the International Fishing Pier 

The Only LEED Certified Res-
taurant in Broward County 

 

The Deerfield Beach Cafe 

202 NE 21st Ave, Deerfield Beach, 

FL 33441 

Phone: (954) 426-0500 

Hours: Mon-Sun 6:30am ï 7pm     

 

Submitted by Linda Marshall 

 
My most heartfelt appreciation for all those who have 
helped with the landscaping. 

 
Please remember April 30th in Deerfield 
Beach for the plant give-a-way.  For those 

who wish to do so, we will provide a list of 
plants the Club could use. 

 
On May 12, 2016 at 7 PM Rose Bechard-Butman will be 

speaking in Deerfield Beach Arboretum.  She is taking the 
position that was held by Diana Guidry (now retiring) in 
Broward County Environmental Protection, Growth Man-
agement and Natural Resources.  She is the one we will be 
dealing with for future requests.   
 
If anyone can spare the time, please welcome 
her to Deerfield Beach and listen to her 
speech on Naturescape for Broward Coun-
ty.  She is very energetic and receptive to 
teaching and requests. 

 
To the Wonderful ladies of the GFWC Womanõs Club of 

Deerfield Beach,  

          Thank you for your 

generous donation to Canine 

Companions for Independence 

via the DogFest Ft. Lauderdale 

event.  Your contribution of 

$4,600 helped us reach our 

goal of $50,000 to match a 

very special dog with a very special person. 

          GFWC District 13, together with the South Florida 

Chapter of CCI, has continued to make a difference in the 

lives of adults, children and veterans with disabilities.  

Thank you again for our amazing fundraising efforts 

with your Paws for a Cause event, and we look forward to 

working together in the future.   

          Cathy Buchko ð GFWC District 13 Co-chair, Dog-

Fest, Ft. Lauderdale



   

Woman’s Club Members Denise Bogner, Sheree Thomas and Bett Willett  
shown in an April 3 Sun Sentinel Article: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

If you would like to help Mission Hope: gather the items on the list at the right, each bag should 

contain all the items from Toothpaste to Laundry detergent.  You donôt need the purple bag, any bag 
will do.  Bett will deliver the filled bags.  Fill the bag by yourself, or get a team together and assign dif-
ferent items to each team member.  When the bags are filled drop them off to Bettôs house, or to the 
clubhouse, or call Bett to pick them up.  954-596-2992  (You can bring in items and we will complete 
the bags.) 

 

 
 

 

Help Linda Reach Her Goal 

 
Linda Marshall, our member who is spending massive amounts of time on our landscaping design and plantings 

has another mission.  She is working to make the City of Deerfield Beach a Certified Wildlife Habitat.  She 

needs at least 200 properties to be certified.  We can help by filling out the application below and with a fee 



   

of $20, sending it to the National Wildlife Federation (or give it to Linda, she will send it in) and getting your 

house, villa, condo, townhome, or wherever you live, certified.  All you need are some bushes, trees, flowers 

and birdbath or even a dish of water on the ground for the birds.  If you are on a canal, that works for the water 

source.  EASY AS PIE!!  Make sure to let Linda know if you send in an application. 
 

 

Continue to Page 2. 



 
 

 

 

 

More below 

 

 



   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Keep going. 



 
 

I know this is not a real envelope; I scanned it so you would have the address and directions for mailing your application: 

 

 
 

 

Keep going: 



   

 

Help Us Rent Our Clubhouse 
 

          Help Support 

Our Club; tell all 

your friends what a 

great place it is to 

have an event for up 

to 100 people at our 

club house. 

           

Contact Marti McGeary at 954-421-4700 

 

 

 
Woman’s Club Booth at the Surfers for Autism Event 

 

 

 



 
 

 
Volunteer Opportunities 

 

¶ Sunday April 10th ï Historical Society Farmers Market and Garage Sale ï 8:30 ï 2:00 
 

¶ Saturday April 16th Relay for Life ï need women to staff the luminary booth from 4:00 ï 8:00 
p.m. at Quite Waters Park 

 

¶ Sunday April 24th ï Historical Society Farmers Market and Garage Sale ï 8:30 ï 2:00 
 

¶ Saturday April 30th ï Deerfield Beach Spring Fest ï This is an Earth Day event and will be held 
in Pioneer Park ï the club will have a booth and we will give out coloring books & crayons for 
the kids. Help with the beautification of our property by getting one of the free plants. 

 

 

 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

Deerfield Beach Orchid Society Meeting 
 

Tuesday, April 12, 2016 
7:30 pm SHARP 

 
Speakers: Luis del Pino and Angie Villanueva, Rio Orchids, will focus their presentation on Orchid 

Propagation methods that have been in place for over 50 years.  They will cover orchid pollination, 
flasking, seedlings, divisions, off shoots, back bulbs, and cuttings. 

 
Location:  Woman’s Club of Deerfield Beach 

910 E. Hillsboro Blvd.  
Deerfield Beach, FL 33441 

www.deerfieldbeachorchidsociety.org  
Email: deerfieldbeachorchidsociety@gmail.com 

 
In this day and age, all over the orchid community, we see long time growers and nursery owners re-
tiring or just going out of business. We are delighted to report that there is a young couple, Luis del 
Pino and Angie Villanueva, right in our own backyard that are ready to take on the challenge of turn-
ing their dreams of being collectors into a commercial nursery operation. 

  
Villanueva and Del Pino purchased Ruben Sauledaôs 
nursery, Ruben in Orchids, and from the beginning they 
started to add their own touch.  The couple added new 
offices, remodeled the greenhouses, and brought the 
beautiful grounds back to life.  Also, they changed 
the name to Rio Orchids.  Everyday management at the 
nursery is run by Richard, who worked with Ruben for 
over 30 years. www.rioorchids.com   
  
They continue to specialize in orchid flasking. At Rio they 
cross their own amazing hybrids, which they sell to grow-
ers all over the world. They also maintain a supply of 
species, both native and from all over the world, and 
they have one of the largest varieties of orchids for sale in 
Florida.  Plus, they are all grown locally to thrive in our 
South Florida environment 

 
 

 

http://www.rioorchids.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/04/Enc.-Orchid-Jungle-RIO.png
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